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Clubs and activities began in earnest this week, with 

the return of some old favourites and the continuation 

of our most popular clubs.  Sports Club for F5&6 has 

now moved to Monday 4-5pm and F3&4 Sports Club is 

now on Friday from 4-5pm.  In addition Mrs Broome 

has brought back her very popular Sports Club for 

Forms 1&2, which runs after school on Tuesdays. 

 

External clubs include Judo, Ballet, Street Dance and 

Football.  If your child would like to take part in any of 

these clubs please see Mrs Penn for a form so that they 

can begin next week.  If your child started an external 

club this week but you have yet to pay, please can you 

return the form and payment to the Office ASAP. 

On Wednesday, Form 6 enjoyed a visit from Frances 

Egerton of Cheshire Fire 

Service as part of its Jun-

ior Safety Scheme.  The 

children particularly en-

joyed the Egg Helmet Ex-

periment.  Thank you to 

Mrs Pierce for organising 

the visit. 

Congratulations to Vanessa, Amelia, Scarlett, Illiyana, 

Megan and Harry for being this week’s Stars.  Well 

done for all of your hard work. 

Stars of the Week 

F6 Fire Safety 

Fred’s Trip 
You may remember that last term Fred the Bear came 

out of hibernation and was looking for a new adventure.  

Maui in F6 was chosen to take him to Oberlech, Austria 

on her skiing trip with her family and friend Halle (F6).  

In assembly this morning, the children were amazed by 

her fantastic photos, which will now be on display in the 

Entrance Hall.   

Well done Maui for doing such a great job! If you 

would like to take Fred on holiday, fill in a postcard and 

put it in his suitcase in the Entrance Hall 



What’s On Next Week? 

Happy Birthday to . . . 
Johanna in Rec, who was 5 yesterday 

Georgia in F4, who is 9 on Sunday 

Kristie in F5, who was 10 on Sunday 

Monday 20th 

12.35pm School Council (F2-6) 

12.35pm F5&6 Team Practices 

3.30—4.15pm F1&2 Library Club 

4-5pm F5&6 Sports Club 
  

Tuesday 21st 

8am F4 Prep Club 

8.10am F5 Prep Club 

12.35pm F4-6 Recorders 

2.30-3pm Kg & Rec Stretch & Grow 

3.30-4.30pm F1&2 Sports Club 

4-5pm F3-6 Orchestra 
  

Wednesday 22nd 

12.35pm Chamber Choir 

12.40pm Chess Club 

2.30-3pm Kg Ballet 

4-4.30pm F1&2 Street Dance 

4-5pm No F5&6 Fixtures 
  

Thursday 23rd 

8am F3-6 Judo Starts 

12.35pm Rec-F2 Puzzle Club 

12.35pm Friday Fiddlers 

3.30-4.15pm Rec—F2 Football 

4.15-5pm F3-5 Football 

4-5pm F6 Maths Club (optional) 
  

Friday 24th  

10.40am F3-6 Library Club 

12.35pm F5&6 Book Reviewers’ Club 

Form 5&6 Trip to Macbeth at the Lowry 

4-5pm F3&4 Sports Club 

Merits and Courtesies 

Gold Merit  

F5 Kristie, Alison 

Silver Merit  

F5 Maddie, Issie 

F2 Ava 

F1 Laura 

Bronze Merit  

F4 Becca, Saara, Loryn 

Bronze Courtesy  

F5 Kristie 

F3 Georgia 

F1 Maryam 

Brainteaser of the Week 
How would you help someone to remember 

how to spell  

B E A U T I F U L? 

The first three answers brought back to Mrs 

Penn on Monday will get a sticker! 

Judo 
Apologies to the Juniors who were disappointed not to be 

able to start Judo yesterday.  Unfortunately Dean Major, the 

Judo Teacher was stuck on the motorway in a traffic jam.  

We will advise parents in due course regarding a replacement 

session. 

Alderley Edge Trophies 
Can all children who were awarded a trophy last year please 

return them to school by next Friday, 24th January.  Thank 

you. 

Netball Report 
The F6 netball team played their first netball match of the 

year against Bridgewater School on Wednesday. The girls 

demonstrated fantastic tactical awareness and teamwork. 

They communicated well, and attempted shooting goals from 

all areas within the semi-circle. The girls scored 14 goals 

within the four quarters of the match and only conceded two 

goals from Bridgewater throughout the game. The final score 

was 14-2 to WPS.  

 

Thank you to all of the parents for their great support 

throughout the match and well done to all of the girls who 

participated. 

Thank You 
The Infant Department would like to thank the Parents’ 

Committee for purchasing a variety of books for use in the 

Junior Library.  The Non-Fiction books are very welcome 

and will certainly engage the children and assist in support-

ing our literacy, knowledge and reading programme. 


